Insights Thought Leadership



April 1, 2013

Choice in Executive Compensation Incentives for Limited Liabilities Companies

Rod Rodriguez of the New York office spoke at the CBA Business Section meeting on May 8, 2012,?in New Haven. Rod discussed techniques and vehicles for providing incentive compensation to key employees in the context of a limited liability company in a variety of common scenarios, including issues that arise for compensation at various points during the life-cycle of the enterprise and of an executive's tenure with the company. The slides from the presentation are available for download below.

View Slides

